
 
February 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
ICELAND – WEDNESDAY 5th APRIL – SUNDAY 9th APRIL 2017 
 
I am writing to inform you that the final instalment of £235.00 is now due for your son/ daughters geography residential trip 
to Iceland.  You are permitted to pay the full amount at any time on Parent Pay or follow the instalment plan.   
 
Please note payments will not be refundable if a student chooses to withdraw from this trip, since we have to make staged 
payments to Rayburn Tours which are also non-refundable. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any enquiries about the trip and payments and I will be happy to answer any questions via 
email, wainwrightr@ripongrammar.co.uk.  I hope your son/ daughter is looking forward to the trip which will be very interesting 
and valuable for their study of geography.   
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Wainwright 
Head of Geography and Trip Organiser  
 


